
ELK GROVE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
OCTOBER 1, 2020

 WE DID IT! COVID-19 MOU WILL HELP 
PROTECT US & OUR STUDENTS

On September 24, 2020, our NUHW Bargaining 
Committee reached agreement with the School 
District on a COVID-19 Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU).

 MOU Highlights:

•	 the process of notification for school closures  
and openings,

•	 the process of notification in the event of 
exposure to a COVID-19-positive individual,

•	 the provision of PPE,  and

•	 additional measures to protect our safety 
while on campus.

See the complete COVID-19 MOU for more info. 

NUHW BARGAINING COMMITTEE

Corri Chadwick MHT
Jennifer Castillo COTA
Jenny Sewor OT
Kim McVean OT
Kim Jorgensen COTA
Lezette Azevedo MHT
Michele Liebelt BSS
Susannah Fox BSS

For more information, please contact your steward, 
bargaining committee member, or NUHW Organizer 
Tara Draper at (209) 277-0509 or tdraper@nuhw.org.

NUHW MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING

MONDAY, OCTOBER 5
5:00 p.m.

Join your NUHW Bargaining 

Committee and NUHW Organizer, 

Tara Draper, for a review of 

the COVID-19 MOU and Q& A 

session.  

If you have any questions about 

the meeting, reach out to one your 

NUHW Bargaining Committee 

members. 

JOIN ZOOM MEETING

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87578
030320?pwd=aFlqbklQL1dTVm9
wZXlHcEczL0prdz09

Meeting ID: 875 7803 0320

Passcode: 910478

One tap mobile:

+16699009128,,87578030320#  
U.S. (San Jose)

+12532158782,,87578030320#  
U.S. (Tacoma)

NUHW.org


